Thank you to all the Builders Club Partners for sharing in the call for Prairie View United
Methodist Church in Smithwick, SD.

This grant money will reimburse our church operating funds for work already accomplished
and allow us to complete our on-going project to renovate our parsonage. We were able to
upgrade our parsonage by removing carpets and installing new vinyl and laminate flooring,
complete interior painting, and various maintenance items. These funds will be used to
continue our repairs which include sanding, staining, and sealing two exterior decks,
garage repairs and landscaping this spring.

We thank you for the help with our project so we can continue to teach and reach many
who need to know the love of Christ.

Sincerely,
Prairie View United Methodist Church



